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Hanson, David L - DNR

From: Ganzenmuller, Erin S <erin.ganzenmuller@wecenergygroup.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2019 1:51 PM
To: Hanson, David L - DNR
Subject: PCM Notification BRRTS#: 02-41-246246 ONE HOUR MARTINIZING - WR 4311510

Hi David, 
 
We Energies is notifying the WDNR of proposed work due to the continuing obligations in the form of a barrier 
associated with the following site: 
 
Address: 2262 S 108th St 
BRRTS#:  02-41-246246 
Proposed date: Late July 2019 
Proposed work: New Service Install 
Please be advised that construction may change due to scheduling, conflicts, or site conditions.  
Proposed excavation method: Back fill and restore like for like  
Proposed depth: 2’ 
Proposed spoil plan and repair: Like for like. 
Customer notified: No – pending other job requirements outside of environmental to be completed. Letters have 
not been sent out yet and contact will be made at a later date just before the job is released for construction. 
 
Proposed design: 
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WDNR Cap Figure: 
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Thank you, 
-Erin 

Erin S. Ganzenmuller  
Environmental Consultant – Land Quality 
WEC Energy Group – Business Services 
office: 414-221-2110  
erin.ganzenmuller@wecenergygroup.com 
 
Serving WEC Energy Group, We Energies, Wisconsin Public Service, Michigan Gas Utilities, Minnesota Energy Resources, Peoples Gas, North Shore Gas and 
Upper Michigan Energy Resources 

 


